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Seward, Caroline

From: Denton Parks and Rec <maria@cityofdenton.ccsend.com> on behalf of Denton Parks and Rec 
<kali.flewellen@cityofdenton.com>

Sent: Tuesday, November 16, 2021 10:40 AM
To: Seward, Caroline
Subject: What's the future for Denton Parks?

  This message has originated from an External Source. Please be cautious regarding links and attachments. 

 

 

 

 

Click Here at 6 P.M. On Thursday! 

 

 

Thursday, Nov. 18 at 6 p.m. 
 

𝐏𝐥𝐚𝐲 𝐚 𝐏𝐚𝐫𝐭 - 𝐘𝐨𝐮𝐫 𝐎𝐩𝐢𝐧𝐢𝐨𝐧 𝐌𝐚𝐭𝐭𝐞𝐫𝐬.  
City staff and consultants from Halff Associates, Inc. will host the meeting to 

provide residents an opportunity to see the Parks, Recreation and Trails 
Master Plan, discuss the next steps and provide insight into the planning. This 
is your chance to make sure we are building your parks department just 

the way Denton wants.  
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How to Join the Meeting: 
Join our Zoom meeting by 6 p.m. Click the link or call in with the phone 

numbers provided below.  
 

Zoom Webinar Details: 
Please click the link below to join the webinar: 
https://cityofdenton.zoom.us/j/84617036978 
Or One tap mobile : 
    US: +13462487799,,84617036978# or +12532158782,,84617036978# 
Or Telephone: 
   Dial(for higher quality, dial a number based on your current location): 
       US: +1 346 248 7799 or +1 253 215 8782 or +1 669 900 6833 or +1 312 626 6799 or 
+1 929 205 6099 or +1 301 715 8592 
Webinar ID: 846 1703 6978 

 
Additional Input Opportunities: 

If you're unable to participate, feel free to submit input via email to Gary 
Packan, Director of Parks and Recreation, at gary.packan@cityofdenton.com, 

or call (940) 349-7460.  
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